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The Chicago Section, along with the other Illinois Sections of the American Chemical Society, is planning to have a tent at the Illinois State Fair again this summer.  We need volunteers to make this program a success. 

 

If you enjoy meeting people and having a good time with your colleagues, join us in the tent.  Last year, we had over 11,000 people visit us.

 

The tent provides information to the public on chemistry by ways of demos, hands-on activities, literature, and give-aways.  The Illinois State Fair is from August 13-22 in Springfield.  There are nearby reasonably priced hotel-motels for accommodations during the fair and we usually meet as a group for a community dinner in the evenings. Parking and admission to the fair is free for volunteers. 

 

We are also looking for individuals who may not be available for the fair but would still like to volunteer.  We need individuals to help schedule volunteers for the actual fair, design hands-on activities, design display material for our boards, help with solicitation of funds, design a computerized quiz for attendees who visit the tent and help design the CD for teachers. 

 

We meet once a month either by phone or in person on a Saturday, but the above opportunities can be done remotely as a subcommittee. 

 

If you are interested in a fun, rewarding and challenging opportunity. e-mail Cherlyn Bradley at CBRAD1027@aol.com , the Section Office at  chicagoacs@ameritech.net or call office at (847) 391-9091 as soon as possible.

 

Cherlyn Bradley & Fran Kravitz

Co-Chairs, Ad-Hoc Committee on the

Illinois Sections of the ACS Cooperative State Fair Project.
